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[image: image1.png]






Be sure to 


label your 


child’s winter 
gear.

Students have outdoor recess every day unless it is

10 degrees or cooler.  Please make sure they are dressed for the weather.
This Week in Room 18… 


Reading---This week we worked on sequencing events and noticing the important text information.  The text we used were various stories about reindeer; Olive the Other Reindeer, The Wild Christmas Reindeer and Rudolph Shines Again.  We compared the adventures of the characters and listed the main idea with details.  We also read some informational texts about reindeer and compared horns to antlers.  We did the letter Tt this week.  We practiced listening for initial and ending sounds in words and practiced making rhymes.


Writing—We are finishing up our unit on List and Label books.  Next week, we will listen to and look at pattern books.


Math—We began to practice more addition and subtraction.  We know to use some strategies such as use our fingers or make a drawing in order to solve the problem.  We can use the +1 or -1 pattern to solve those problems.


Science—We will begin our next Science unit after the holiday.  Our next unit is called Kindergarten in Motion. 











Helper of the Week


James was the helper this week.  





Upcoming Events—


Holiday Concert- It was fun to see so many parents and grandparents at the holiday concert.  Thank you so much for coming out on such a cold day.  With 5, 6 and 7 year olds, it’s always an entertaining program.  (





Progress Reports---Please sign and return the report card envelope.  You may keep the progress report.








Holiday Break---We are on holiday break from Dec. 22nd  until Jan. 6th.  Classes resume on January 7th.  Have a wonderful holiday!!!








Dec. 19th  Wear green for Grinch day!


Jan. 11th   College Shirt day!


Jan.  25th   Hat Day 





















